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From: Evelyn Arnold 
Sent: Monday, 22 July 2024 3:41 PM
To: State Development
Subject: FW: Inquiry into the ability of local governments to fund infrastructure and services 

- Post-hearing responses - 15 July 2024
Attachments: Factsheet - Corrections to transcripts and responses to QON and supplementary 

questions.pdf; Transcript - HIGHLIGHTED FOR QON - State Development - Local 
governments inquiry - 15 July 2024.PDF

Hello, 

Please below our answer to the question taken on notice regarding a comparison between NSW and Victoria 
LG rates.   

“Whilst it is diƯicult to do an exact comparison because the rateable categories are diƯerent between 
states.  A comparison of rates between Greater Hume and Indigo Council saw NSW charging slightly more for 
rates in the residential category 0.444538 cents in NSW compared to 0.39627 in Victoria and rural rates of 
0.14860 in Victoria compared to 0.241 in NSW.” 

Thank you, 

Kind Regards 
Evelyn Arnold 
General Manager 
Greater Hume Council 
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